
Friends of St. Mary’s Mail 

2021/22 Fundraising 

This academic year the Friends have set a 
target of £10,000 to raise in order to               
purchase a high rise climbing frame for all 
the children to enjoy. 85% of all income                                        
from the Friends fundraising events  this  

year will go towards this 
target of £10,000, with 
the other 15% going  
towards smaller             
projects around the 

school.  To date we 
have raised £3,000 
from the Christmas 
Fair and have £2,550 
towards the climbing 
frame. 

We have some fun 
events planned for the 
rest of the year and 
would love for any 
members of the St 
Mary’s community to 
come and join us to 

help organise, have some fun 
and meet other parents whilst 
raising important funds for the                                                   

school. 
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Thur 24th 
Mar 

Summer Fete         
organising Meeting 

Fri 1st April Easter Disco 

Sat 2nd April Cleaning Friendship 
Cabin (weather    
permitting) 

Wed 6th 
April 

Easter Art            
competition 

Thurs 26th 
May 

Cake Sale  
(Rec/Y1/Y2 to          
provide cakes) 

Wed 8th 
June 

Cake Sale (KS2 to      
provide cakes) 

Sat 25th 
June 

Summer Fete 

Sat 9th July Tuckfield              
Tournament 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Pre-school/EYFS/KS1 6-7pm  

  KS1 & KS2 7-9pm 
Entry £2.00 per child/£5.00 per family 3/pre-school children 

free 

Tuck shop/Easter Tombola/Bar  

All children MUST be accompanied by an adult, you are         
responsible for your own children at this event. 

FRIDAY 1ST APRIL 

Summer Fete  

We are very excited to be          
organising a Summer Fete on 
Saturday 25th June, to make this 
event a success we need as 
many helpers as possible. If you 
can help in any small way or 
have any ideas for stalls/events 
please come along to our next 
meeting on THURSDAY 24TH 
MARCH 7.30pm at the Lawns 
Pub. Everyone is welcome and 
we would love to see you all 
there. 

Spring Clean 

Saturday 2nd April the 
Friends are looking to tidy 
and give a spring clean to 
our Friendship Cabin and 
our storage unit on the 
school playground. If you 
can spare some time in the 
morning any extra hands 
would be much                       
appreciated. 

Amazon Smile 

Did you know you can support 
The Friends of St Mary’s by       
signing up to Amazon Smile. 
There is no cost and for every 
purchase you make Amazon will 
donate 0.5% of the purchase 
price to the Friends. 

Easter Art Competition 

Look out for our Easter art 
competition coming soon.  
Templates will be sent 
home at the end of the 
month for children to     
create their own Easter  
pictures. For an entry fee of 
£1.00 the pictures will        
entered into a competition 
and winners in each year 
group will win an Easter 
egg or alternative prize for          
children with allergies.   


